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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION

04 September 2025

No. .
POSTPONEMENT OF THE CO-MANAGEMENT WORKSHOP ON THE

EVALUATION OF DEP-ED DEVELOPED LEARNING
RESOURCES (DDLRs) BATCH 2

To: Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
Schools Division Offices
All Others Concerned

1. Due to the inclement weather and in consideration of the safety of
participants, the Co-Management Workshop on the Evaluation of Dep-Ed -
Developed Learning Resources (DDLRs) Batch 2, originally scheduled on
August 26-29, 2025 at Sabin Resort Hotel, Brgy. Bantigue, Ormoc City, is
rescheduled to September 16 to 19, 2025,

2 Travel expenses and accommodation of participants who had already
traveled prior to the issuance of this announcement shall be charged to the

funds downloaded to their respective regions, subject to the usual government
accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

3, Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is directed.
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